
Afternoon everyone 
Firstly may I take this opportunity to thank all of those members that have assisted over the last 3 days with the 

renovating of the greens. 
I believe it started raining today, just before they finished but they soldiered on to complete the job. Well done guys. 

 

Number of fairways are now being irrigated and starting to green up. 
 

Please note there will be no club competition this Saturday 19th  due to the Oakey Senior Rugby League holding a golf 
day. 

 
Sunday 20th October the members will play an 18 Hole Stroke. This is also Cabarlah Carnival. 

 

Wednesday the ladies held their annual guest day which was sponsored by Michael Ball WFI.  
Winners with 79pts were Kathy Fenton, Petae Frazer, Robyn and Val Drowley.  

Runner up were Hazel Harvey, Ann Robinson, Rhonda Miller and Bea Dangerfield with 71pts on a cb.  
 

Saturday 12th October the members played a VSS with the winner being Leonard Bartley with +4 on a cb. 

Runner up was Mary Sutherland with +4 while run downs went to Sandra Lucht +3, Joan Fisk and Mark Carter with 
+1. 

Pin on No 3 was won by Michael Rietveld, No 8 Joan Fisk with No 12 which is donated by Andrew King being won by 
Leonard Bartley.  

 
Medal of Medalist for the ladies will be held on Saturday 26th October. Qualifiers are: 

Iris Thompson, Mary Sutherland, Marlene Deans, Kathy Fenton, Sheryl Barlow, Yvonne Lebeter, Sandra Lucht, Joan 

Fisk, Hazel Harvey, Christine Little and Yvonne Jackson. 
 

Medal of Medalist for the men will be held on Saturday 26th and Sunday 27th October. Qualifiers are: 
Bob Dearling, Brett McDonald, Doug Fisk, Dave McMonagle, Michael Rietveld, John Grawich, Alan De Ross, George 

Wright and Wayne Wirth. 

 
Till next week 

Cheers 
Marlene 

 


